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If you go down in the 

woods today! 
Today the children were joined by their 

Teddy Bears as they pretended to go 

down in the wood for a Teddy Bear’s 

Picnic.  They all enjoyed munching on our 

delicious teddy bear snacks and went 

onto watch the animated film of We’re 

Going on a Bear Hunt. 

 

 

Mathematics. 

We have been looking at the story Goldilocks 

and the Three Bears.  The children have been 

sorting out the different sized bowls, chairs and 

beds and matched them to the correct bear. 

 
We have been using the language large, big, 

medium sized, small and little. 

 

Who’s been eating the porridge! 
This week we have been making porridge with the 

children.  The children looked at the oats and then 

added milk to them.  We talked about how the 

oats were dry but then went soggy when the milk 

was added.  They then went to cook them in the 

microwave.  Finally, they ate it all up just like 

Goldilocks! 

 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the 

phoneme. 

 
c for cup, car, cat, crown 

On Bertha’s Bus we had to say what 

sound the cow, goose, dog and octopus 

began with at the zoo! 

 

We have been blending the words  

• Cup 

• Coin 

• Cat 

• Cup 

 

 
9th February 2024 

 

Dates for the Diary: 

February 19th – We return to Pre-School.  

 

March 1st Own Clothes Day – donation of £1 or an Easter Egg for the Easter raffle.  

 

Week Commencing Monday 4th March – Family Learning Week – details to follow 

 

March 7th World Book Day – the children can dress up or wear their own clothes. 

 

March 4th to 8th Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea 

                                


